
Summer Newsletter 

PE - Miss Hughes 

There has been lots going on in PE in the final term!! 

The afterschool clubs that have ran 

this term: 

 Yr 1 & 2 Tennis 

 Girls Only Gym Fit Club 

 Yr 3 & 4 Rugby 

 Yr 4, 5 & 6 Rounders 

 Yr 4, 5 & 6 Athletics 

 Yr 4 & 5 Badminton 

 Yr 1 & 2 Rugby 

 Yr 3 & 4 Bhangra Dance 

This term, children have taken part in a variety of KSSP competitions, 

here are a few: 

 Year 2 Football 

 Year 5 & 6 Netball 

 Year 5 & 6 Rounders 

 Year 3 & 4 Super 4’s Athletics 

 Year 5 & 6 Tennis 

To end a great year of sport, year 3 and 4 took to the stage at the 

Birmingham Level 3 School Games to compete in the ‘Super 4’s Athletics’ 

competition. After a long day of competing in a variety of events they 

were crowned CHAMPIONS! They should be very proud of themselves, 

well done!! 

We have been looking at a variety of summer sports across the school this term. Both KS1 and KS2 have 

been practicing a variety of athletics events and we have also been doing lots of rounders! We also held 

National School Sports week at the end of June, where there was a variety of sports activities going on for 

each class. Of course, the biggest events of the year, were KS1 and KS2 Sports Days. The children took part 

in a variety of events, field and track, They really enjoyed themselves and had lots of fun! 

We hope you have a fantastic summer 

and come back feeling refreshed and 

revitalised in the new term!! 


